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Submission: ----- Original Message-----
From: Peter Mostyn

Sent: Tuesday, 20 June 2017 6:26 PM
To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: Rate variation mid coast council

My wife and I are totally opposed to the proposed rate variation by mid coast council. This rate rise would create financial
hardship for us as pensioners and also other people in our small village in the same position. It is my understanding that the
government of the day when these amalgamations were proposed stated that amalgamating council were not entitled to a rate
rise, so for this administrator to apply for a rate rise stinks of double dealing.

Thank you for your time in this matter,

Peter and Gwen Mostyn,

Sent from my iPad





